
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

Via: UTC Web Portal 

January 26, 2024 

Kathi Hunter 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: D-230858 & D-230967 - Avista’s Utilities’ Payment for Notice of Penalties Incurred

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), submits this reply letter in 

response to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (WUTC) Notice of 

Penalties Incurred and Due for Violations of Laws and Rules issued on January 12, 2024, in 

Dockets D-230858 and D-230967. The Company has reviewed the Notices and accepts the 

penalties. Included with this letter are the signed penalty assessment forms for each docket listed 

above. Hard copies of these documents along with the checks have been mailed to the WUTC.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Tyler Proszek 

Tyler Proszek 

Damage Prevention Program Administrator 

D-230858,
D-230967
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